
p

ipf *

Washington Public Power Supply System
3000 George Washington Way P.O. Box 968 Richland, Washington 993524968 (509)372-5000

,
,,;- ,n; g .

Docket No.'50-397
G02-84-385 -

June 11,1984

Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Martin:

Subject: SUPPLY SYSTEM NUCLEAR PLANT NO. 2
INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-397/84-11

Reference: Letter T.W. Bishop to G.C. Sorensen, same subject, dated
May 22,1984.

In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR 2.201, a response to the
Notice of Violation attached to the reference letter is due by June 11,
1984.

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the time to
respond to June 22, 1984 in order to complete our internal review of
the violation and preparation of our response. This request was
discussed in a telephone conversation between Mr. R. T. Dodds of your
office and our Mr. C. M. Powers on June 8,1984.

Very truly yours,

( tws&v

G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

GCS/kd

cc: R. Auluck, NRC
N.S. Reynolds, Bishop, Libeman, Cook, Purcell & Reynolds
A. Schwencer, NRC
A. Toth, NRC (901 A)
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